Men€s lacrosse team slates alumni game
9/03/15

The Alfred University men's lacrosse team will hold its annual Alumni Game on Saturday, Oct. 3. The game will be at
6 p.m. at Yunevich Stadium and is being held as part of the University's Homecoming Weekend.

During halftime of the alumni contest, team awards from the Saxons' 2015 season will be presented. The 2015 team
went 13-4 (5-3 Empire 8) and hosted the ECAC Division Il championship tournament. The 13 wins were the most in
a season since the 1995 team went 13-4; the five Empire 8 wins are the most ever in a single season in AU history.

All AU men’s lacrosse alumni are invited to participate in the Oct. 3 game. For more information or to confirm
attendance, please contact AU head men's lacrosse coach Jason Lockner at 607-871-2890 or email him at
locknerj@alfred.edu
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